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Subject: Comprehensive Land-Use Plan

From: Michael Rein  
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 2:42 PM 
To: Karen Koykka O'Neal  
Cc: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; Harrison, Cynthia 
<CHarrison@a2gov.org>; Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Radina, Travis 
<TRadina@a2gov.org>; Ghazi Edwin, Ayesha <AGhaziEdwin@a2gov.org>; Eyer, Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Akmon, Dharma 
<DAkmon@a2gov.org>; Briggs, Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org>; JComell@a2gov.org; A2 City Council 
<2024A2CityCouncil@umich.edu>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Comprehensive Land-Use Plan 

Mayor Taylor and Ann Arbor City Council Members, 

I want to clarify that despite her utilization of a umich.edu email address, Ms. Koykka O'Neal does not 
in any way represent the university. Further, I do not know Ms. Koykka O'Neal and do not know why 
she included me in her message to you. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

Michael 

On Fri, May 16, 2025 at 12:57 PM Karen Koykka O'Neal wrote: 

To All: 

I have attended the meetings of the Planning Commission, and heard the numerous public comments 
at each meeting.  Assuming you are willing to consider public input, as you say you are, it is very clear 
that the Comprehensive Plan, as it is now presented, has some serious flaws.  If you wish to gain 
support, you need to consider the issues presented and not rush forward with a half-baked document. 

Responsible elected and appointed government officials should not have a problem with this. 

Karen 

--  
Michael J. Rein 
Director of Community Relations 

Office of the Vice President for Government Relations 
University of Michigan\ 
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Direct: 734.763.5554 
Cell: 734.645.9190 

Please follow UM Government Relations on Twitter 

The information contained in this message may include privileged and confidential information.  It is 
intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 


